
GCSE RE-SITS ENGLISH LANGUAGE & MATHS – NOVEMBER EXAM SERIES 

Students who did not attain grade 4 or above in their GCSE English and/or Maths in June 2017 (or 

grade C in a re-sit) and who need to be entered for a re-sit exam in November 2017 should ensure 

they complete a yellow GCSE re-sit form.  Forms are available now from the Sixth Form Offices at 

both schools and are also available to download from both school websites.  There is no charge for 

Y12 students re-sitting for the first time.  Y13 students wishing to re-sit again or any Y12 students 

who gained a grade 4 or above but wish to re-sit in an attempt to improve their grade will be 

required to pay the exam re-sit fee of £36.00 per subject.  Forms should be returned to Mrs 

Humphrey, Exams Officer, in the Sixth Form Office at St Aidan’s by Monday, 25 September. 

Please note: Students who joined Y12 from another school should ensure they speak to Mrs 

Humphrey, Exams Officer, as soon as possible to discuss their re-sit entry so she can check the 

details of the re-sit you should be entered for. 

 


